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Monday 4th July 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I can’t believe that we are now in July and that we only have three weeks left in this academic year. 

 

Vouchers for meals and cost of living increases for pupils eligible for Free School Meals: 

Salford City Council has been provided with funding to support with food and cost of living increases 

for children over the summer when pupils are eligible for Free School meals. Vouchers, worth £65 

per child, will cover the summer period. Our school will be providing these vouchers via WONDE, 

before the summer holiday you should receive an email from WONDE.  Go to 

http://help.wonde.com/en/articles/3843162-faqs-for-parents-supermarket-voucher  to find out 

more about how WONDE operates. 

Please ensure that school has any new email addresses, otherwise you may not receive any vouchers. 

 

Magic Breakfast Summer Boxes: 

If you applied for Summer Boxes, your application has been successful!  You will receive boxes to 

your home address during the summer holidays. 

 

Parking: 

Please can I remind everyone, for health and safety reasons, cars should not be parked on 

pavements. 

 

Bad Language: 

Please can I ask that parents and carers do not use bad language inside the school gates; I have had 

a number of complaints from other parents who don’t wish to hear that sort of language and 

certainly don’t want pupils to hear it either. 

 

Summertime with Recreate-U: 

A reminder for Year 3 and Year 4 parents/carers; for the first four weeks of the summer holiday, 

Recreate-U are offering a summer club that is taking place in school. 

 

Lateness: 

Please can I remind parents and carers that school lessons officially start at 8.55 a.m. the school 

gates are open from 8.45 a.m. where pupils are invited to have a hot bagel for breakfast. 

 

Year 6 Magistrate’s Mock Trial Competition: 

A group of Year 6 pupils took part in a mock trial competition, their behaviour was impeccable and 

they were great ambassadors for our school; we were the first primary school in Salford to take 

part! 
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Year 5 and Year 6 Athletics: 

A number of staff escorted groups of pupils to take part in the Salford Athletics Competitions at 

Cleverley’s track in Winton; again the pupils were a credit to school.  Thank you to my staff who gave 

up their time to escort the pupils.  

 

Diary Dates: 

All events that are taking place can be found in the ‘our school diary’ section of the school website 

https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/events  

 

End of Year Reports: 

All teachers at the moment are writing your child’s end of year report; you will receive this prior to 

the summer holidays.  If having read the report you would like to speak to your child’s class teacher, 

please make an appointment with them. 

 

September 2022: 

Myself and the Senior Leadership Team are at the moment looking at class lists for next academic 

year; your child before the summer holiday will spend some time in their new class with their new 

teaching team.  Parents/carers will be invited to ‘meet the teaching team sessions’ in September. 

 

Donated School Uniform: 

A number of parents/carers have kindly donated school uniform that their child has outgrown; if you 

would like to donate any outgrown uniform please leave it at the school office.  Before we finish for 

the summer holidays we will set up ‘stalls’ where you will be able to pick up items to fit your 

child(ren) ready for September. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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